
Tucson SAVAHCS Christmas Gift Shop 

Southern Arizona VA Healthcare System 

American Legion Auxiliary Units of Southern Arizona 

7, 8,9, 10, 11, 16, 19, 24, 28, 32,36, 45, 46, 51, 52,54, 56,59,66, 68, 73, 95, 97, 109, 125, 129, 

131,132,133 

 

Listen!  Can you hear them? The sounds are in the air.  The bells are ringing, and the 

carolers are singing; it’s Christmas everywhere.  It’s that time of the year to spread 

some cheer for our veterans we hold so dear. 

 

The shopping is done, so let’s have some fun at the Tucson VA this year. 

 

The packing “party” will be held on December 18th.  We will meet in the auditorium of 

Building 4 at 9:00 a.m.  Parking is available in Lot Q. 

 

To the Units that have so generously donated, THANK YOU, so much.  And for those 

Units that would like to make a Happy Holiday for our veterans please make your check 

payable to ALA Department of Arizona.  In the memo section designate it for the Tucson 

VA Gift Shop.  Mail your check to the Department of Arizona, do not mail it to me. 

Madame President, thank you so much for appointing me to this special committee. 

 

Carla Neill 

Department Gift Shop Chairman, Tucson SAVAHCS 

Inu1976@aol.com 

520-709-8936 

mailto:Inu1976@aol.com

